Regards

Lorraine Cordell
Simon Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 01 April 2016 12:51

To: 'LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk'
Subject: RE: ***Your Complaint - PC / 6804 / 13***

Dear Katie

Please see attached the letter we would like to be put forward for the Misconduct Meeting
on Wednesday 6th April at 2pm for Inspector Cochlin to read.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Katie.J.Heath@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Katie.]J.Heath@met.pnn.police.uk] On
Behalf Of LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk

Sent: 16 March 2016 07:03

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Cc: LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk

Subject: RE: ***Your Complaint - PC / 6804 / 13***

Good Morning Lorraine & Simon

Thank you for getting back to me.

| will pass whatever documentation that Simon produces to Inspector Cochlin for his use

Once the meeting has taken place and a decision on the outcome made this will be passed
back to Jeanette Reilly at DPS and she will notify you of the outcome.

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you have any other concerns or questions

Kind Regards

Katie

Lambeth Professional Standards Unit

Civil Actions, Complaints and Praise

PC Katie Heath 301LX

Professional Standards Unit, 3rd Floor,
Brixton Police Station, 367 Brixton Road, London, SW9 7DD

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]



